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Oakfield Academy Fundraisers would 
like to thank everybody who purchased 
raffle tickets.  A total of £220.50 was 
raised.  The first draw will take place 
on the 7th December, winners to be  
announced in the next newsletter. 

PRIMARY MATHS CHALLENGE 

On 19th November, 30 Oakfield mathematicians from years 5 

and 6 took part in the Primary Maths Challenge. This is a  

national competition, designed to encourage problem-solving, 

logic and thinking outside the box. This year, for the first time, 

the challenge was taken on-line. 

All the pupils did a great job, showing great ambition and 

pride in their work. The following were awarded additional 

certificates for their amazing problem-solving skills! 

Silver – Gideon Timms, Oliver Coates, Oliver Squirrell,  

Robert Elliott 

Bronze – Jesse Morrissey, Oliver Sung, Tom Arnall-Culliford, 

Arthur Mitchard, Isobel Pang, Oliver Andrews, Ellie White,  

Lara Johnson, Patrick Hermon and Ivy Hearn. 

Special congratulations to Gideon, who was SO close to a Gold 

award...and to Ivy in year 5 who performed so well...and well 

done to everyone for taking part. See you next year, Y5!  

 

Our Flexible Learning Group have 

been very busy creating these  

wonderful Christmas Tiles.  They 

have also been creative producing 

their own wrapping paper. 

Look out for pictures of our decorated 

“Year Bubbles” in the next edition! 





Jay and Matilda from 8S 

Year 7’s 

Tara 8C 

Representatives from 6 R C and N 

Tom and Max from 8A 

Year 5 A C O S 



Molly and Zac from 8N 

Eva, Erin Charlotte and Violet from 8O and 8R 

Representatives from 6 A O and S 

Isabella from 8C 

5R & N Reps 



Broadway Allotments and Community Garden Association is a group of local people who 

have come together in the shared belief that green spaces are more important than ever, 

and the Broadway site being the last undeveloped green space in Frome and a bio-diverse 

piece of land warrants protection from development. 

If you are likeminded and would like to get involved, please visit our website:- 

https://www.broadwaycommunitygardens.com/ 

MAYOR’S CHRISTMAS  

CARD COMPETITION 

Congratulations to  

Arthur Mitchard (6O) 

and Ivy Bowers (6R) who 

won first and second 

prize respectively in this 

year’s competition.   

Arthur’s entry will be 

printed and used as the 

official Mayor’s  

Christmas card.   

Arthur and his parents 

have also been invited 

to a presentation with 

the Mayor (outside) to 

receive his prize.   

Arthur with his 

Art Teacher,  

Mrs Bryan 

At this time of year, the walk to and from school can be dark-
er or foggy, please talk to your children about their journey to 
school and how to stay safe. 
There are some links below that you may find helpful. 
 
https://www.think.gov.uk/resource/tales-of-the-road/ 
 
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/road-safety-seven-11-
year-olds 
 
https://www.theukrules.co.uk/rules/driving/highway-code/
road-safety-for-children.html 
 

 

 

 

On the last day of term—Friday 18th  

December—we close at 2pm. 

School transport will collect pupils 

at this earlier time. 
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